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SPRING IS COMING … 
 

… And with it lots of exciting events, including a return of pre-pandemic 
ones! Full details will follow but here are some dates for your diaries: 
 
w/c 14th March – pre-ordered Mother’s Day gifts prepared in school 
18th March – sunflower growing competition opens 
25th March – tuck shop 
1st April – Make the Rules for April Fool’s (a non-uniform day) 
1st April – Bingo, live and in the school hall 
Over the Easter holidays – Easter Egg decorating competition which 
will be judged in school and prizes awarded after the holidays. 
25th April – Bag2School collection (Junior PA fundraiser) 
28th April – year group discos 
29th April – pre-loved, good condition, uniform collection 
14th May – May Fair, open to the school and wider community 
14th July – Bag2School collection (Infant PSA fundraiser) 
 
We are thrilled that we are able to hold some events back in the 
school building again, such as bingo, discos and the fair, none of which 
has been possible over the past two years. Each class will have a stall 
to run at the May Fair so many volunteers will be needed to make this 
event a success, both on the day and in the run up to the day.  
  
And finally, a reminder that in July, a number of the PSA Committee 
members will be stepping down. New members are needed to continue 
to support our wonderful school and its community.  
 
Enthusiasm, a welcoming smile and a little bit of time are the only 
things needed. There are plenty of jobs from letters, posters and 
social media, to organising people, google forms and formatting 
spreadsheets. Perhaps you could help out? Please get in touch. 
 
Harriet (Chair) and the PSA Committee 


